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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) will hold a public 
hearing on September 25, 2020 at 10:00AM to receive comments regarding Elko Community Health Center’s 
application for a Certificate of Need as required by NAC 439A.415. The proposed project includes new 
construction at 2100 Idaho Street, Elko, NV 89801. On August 14, 2020, DHHS received and commenced 
review of the application for a Letter of Approval. 
 
  

Location of Hearing:  
Virtual meeting via videoconference  

Call-in Line: 1 669 900 6833  
Meeting ID: 375 926 3152  

Join Zoom Meeting: https://zoom.us/j/3759263152 
 
There will be time at the hearing for public comment. Written information regarding this application must be 
received by Joseph Tucker by September 14, 2020 via email at jtucker@health.nv.gov or by mail addressed to 
4150 Technology Way, Suite 300, Carson City, NV 89706. Mr. Tucker can also be contacted to make 
reasonable accommodations for members of the public who are disabled and wish to attend the hearing. 
 
A copy of this notice is on file for inspection and/or may be copied at the following locations during normal 
business hours or by contacting Joseph Tucker at 775-684-2232 
 

NV Department of Health and Human Services 
Primary Care Office 

4150 Technology Way, Suite 300 
Carson City, NV 89706 
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